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Information on residence for Ukrainian nationals and third-country nationals from 

Ukraine 
 
The so-called Ukraine Residence Transitional Regulation was issued after the outbreak of 
war in February and is still valid until 31 August 2022. It allows Ukrainian nationals and 
people from other countries who have been staying in Ukraine to enter Germany without 
a visa and to stay here legally without a visa or registration.  
The regulation is now extended until 30 November 2022.  
 
It contains an important change that will come into effect on 1 September 2022. From the 
date of entry, you may only stay in Germany for 90 days without registration.  
 
Attention: this also applies to people who are already in Germany. If you are in Germany 
but have not yet registered, we recommend that you register and apply for a residence 
permit before 31 August 2022.  
If you have not applied for a residence permit before 90 days have passed, you will have 
to leave the country.  
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